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Every Student, Every Day, A Success 

Kris Spellman 
Director of Nutrition Services 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
GIPS Nutrition Services no longer requires a new Medical 
Statement form every year for a student who has one on file from 
previous years.  
 
 We do, however, need confirmation from the parent that the 
child still has the medical need for a meal substitution.  
Please fill in the information below: 
 
If your child is a new student or has a new disability that 
requires a medically necessary menu substitution, please have 
your physician fill out a new form.   This can be obtained from 
our Website, your school Nutrition Services office, or you 
School Nurse. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kris Spellman, R.D., S.N.S. 
Director of Nutrition Services 
Grand Island Public Schools 
 
 
My child’s____________________________________    _____________ 
               Student Name    Last/First/Middle Initial                    Date of Birth 
 

Medical condition requiring a special meal has not
 

 changed since 

I submitted a “Medical Statement for Students Requiring Special  
 
Meals” in a previous school year. 
 
_______________________________________________   _____________ 
Parent or Guardian Signature                                               Date 

 
 
 

 

Kneale Administration Building 
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